
 

 

   

 

Our overall attendance figure last week was 96.1% and based on the Ofsted 

grades (see below)—this would be considered as in line 

with the “High”. 

Well done to Green Class for having the BEST       

attendance figure for last week with 97.8%...  

WELL DONE Year 3! 

  

Red Class   93.1% 

Orange Class  95.4% 

Yellow Class  92.0% 

Green Class  97.8% 

Blue Class   92.1% 

Indigo Class  91.7% 

Violet Class  96.0% 
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Ofsted Attendance Grades 

96.1%+ High 95.7 - 96.0% Above nat. Average 94.0 - 95.6% National Average 

93.9 - 90.1% Low 90% - 85.1% Cause for Concern 85% or Below - Persistent Absence 

On Wednesday afternoon Orange 
Class was lucky to have a visit 

from Mark’s Ark and some of his 
friendly animal friends. Mark talked 
to the children about animals from 
around the world. The children 

learned all about where animals live, 
what they eat, what sounds they 

make, and the features animals have 
which make them special. The children were 
most excited when they got to hold some of 
Mark’s special animals 
friends. These included 
a Barn Owl, a Bird 

Eating Spider, a Lizard 
and a Python. All of 
which were alive! What 
a fun-filled afternoon 

they had! 



 
 

 

 

... VERY proud of you!  

Diary Dates 
w/c 5th January 

After school clubs begin 
 

Tuesday 16th January 
High 5’s at Mounts Bay  

(3.30—5pm) 
 

Friday 19th January 
Yellow Class at Eden Project 

 
Tuesday 23rd January 

‘Youth Speaks’ competition for Y6 
 

Wednesday 24th January 
Violet Class at Eden Project 

 
w/c 5th Feb E-safety week 

 
Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day 

 
Mon 12th—Fri 16th Feb inclusive 

Half term holiday 

Xander Witherow 

Year 2 

For AMAZING improvements to his   

handwriting  

 

Neve Walsh & Rosie Walker 

Year 2 

For their beautifully drawn story map 

 

Isabelle Ashcroft 

Year 2 

For her beautifully presented writing 

 

Lewis Owers & Leo Thomas 

Year 3 

For being focussed and excellent singing in 

assembly  

 

Isaac Oliver 

Year 3 

For impressive maths skills when doubling 

numbers to 3 digits 

 

Finn Mace Butler 

Year 5 

For asking interesting and thoughtful   

questions in the class discussion 

 

Kaycee-Ella Moine & Lola Tilsley 

Year 5 

For their amazing understanding in Spanish 

Polite Reminder 
There has been some children seen to 
be wearing items of jewellery recently 
(rings/bangles/bracelets etc.) as you 

know, it is a policy of the school that 
for safety reasons, items such as 

these should not be worn.  

We would be very grateful for your 
support in this matter. 

 

 


